
                                       

 

    

       

Dear Families, 

The Tolland Lion’s Club is offering FREE Pediatric Screening for children 
ages 0-6.   

We have reserved September 23, 11:00 AM -1:00 PM BGP FRC,    

(Preschool 4’s and Preschool Enrichment Friends, others welcome by 
appointment) 

September 24, 11:00 AM -2:00 PM at Tolland Public Library (open to all) 

September 26, 9:30-11:00 AM at BG FRC  

(Preschool 3’s and Preschool Enrichment, others welcome by 
appointment) 

This is a wonderful program.  We have identified many children in need 
of further examination. If you have other children at home between the 
ages on 0-6 and would like to bring them in, or would like to be here 
with your child during their exam, just let me know.   It is not stressful 
and takes only about 20 seconds!! I am excited to share this 
connection. Please contact me with any questions. 

My best,  

Laurel Leibowitz(860) 870-6750 x 5                      
lleibowitz@tolland.k12.ct.us 
                  

                                                                                             



   

                                        

                                

 
 
 

We are happy to announce that the Tolland Lions Club will be holding a  
FREE eye screening for all children ages 0-6.  We will take all children 

during preschool class time. 
Please see the attached letter with information on the screening. 

 
If you would like your child to participate, no further action is 

required.  
 

If you DO NOT want your child to participate, please sign the bottom 
and return this form to the FRC by September 20, 2019. 

  
Thank you! 

  
---------------*Return only if child will not be participating*--------------- 
   
I DO NOT want  my child____________________________________, 
to participate in the Tolland Lions Club vision screening 2019.  
 
 
_______________________________ 
(Parent/Guardian signature)           


